
WILDLIFE 

 

WILDLIFE - Many local species of wildlife are on the endangered, 

threatened or species of special concern list and must not be harmed in any 

way.  Those include the burrowing owl, tricolored heron, limpkin and 

wood stork just to name a few that you may be familiar with.  Not harming 

also means feeding all the vast wildlife here in Lauderdale West.  Please 

stop the feeding.  You are doing them more harm than good.  Let’s all 

enjoy our local wildlife! 
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